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Summer Is Coming!

Our Needs
Our biggest need right now is for leaders. The camps are already 
full for the leaders we have, so we need more leaders so we can 
avoid turning boys away. Perhaps you can consider giving up a 
week of your time for a camp ministry.

Come and Help 
Not sure you want to work with youth? Would you rather work 
with your hands? Then come join us on our work days or as a 
camp maintenance worker. There are definite opportunities to be 
involved.

Our spring work day is on June 3 and there is much to do 
including cleaning, preparing firewood, and getting started on the 
new staff building (details on the next page).

New Discount for 
Staff


New this year, if you are coming 
as staff for one or more of our 
weeklong camps, then your son 
will be eligible for a $50 
discount in the registration.


See the details on the following 
page. 


Registration Is Open


The registration system we are 
using is the same one we used 
last year. So if you came to 
camp last year you will find it 
easier as it will remember a lot 
of your settings.


Access it from our web site by 
pressing the "Camper 
Application" button.


Camp Dates


June 3 - Spring Work Day


June 16-17 - Staff Weekend


June 23-25 - Tree Climber's 
Weekend


July 2-8 - Leadership Trails Week


July 9-15 - Adventure Trails 
Week


July 16-22 - Stockade Week


September 16 - Fall Work Day
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New This Year

Staff Accommodations
This has always been one of our pressing needs and a new staff 
building has been in the plans for some time. This year we will 
start the work.

It will take us two 
years to complete 
the building which 
will provide 6 small 
apartment rooms 
plus a washroom and 
shower. The 
expected cost is 
about $40,000 over 
those two years. We 
are looking to raise 
another $10,000 to 
reach this goal, plus 
we want to re-do the floor of the dining room this year which will 

cost another $10,000. So 
we are hoping to fundraise 
about $20,000 over this 
year and the next to cover 
our building plans. If you 
wish to help with this, 
instructions are found on: 

https://campteepeepole.org/blog/files/category-donate.html.

A Discount for Staff with Kids
If you are coming to camp this year to help with a full week (or 
more), then you are eligible for your boys to get a $50/boy 
discount for any of our full week camps. To obtain this discount, 
simply type "STAFF2023" as a coupon on the registration system. 
If you have already registered your son, please send me (Steve) a 
note at info@campteepeepole.org and we will issue you an 
appropriate refund.

Father/Son Team Day


Our Father/Son Team Day was 
held on Saturday, May 6th. 


With about 120 people at camp, it 
was really bustling. We had some 
extra leaders come at the last 
moment which was a great help.


For myself personally, this was 
one of my favourite FSTD events. 
The extra helpers meant I didn't 
have to run many events myself, I 
was able to oversee and mingle 
and chat with the boys and dads. I 
loved it!




Father/Son Archery on a Beautiful 
Spring Day


Memory of 2022 - The 
Mud Hole


Ok, it looks bad. We get it. But don't 
worry - we cleaned them up before 
we sent them home.

 
Proposed Staff Quarters
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